
Permanent Mission of Ukraine to the International Organizations in Vienna 
Opernring 3‐5, 3rd Floor, 1010 Vienna, Austrian Republic 

tel +43 (0)1 581042916, fax +43 (0)1 5810476  e‐mail: pm_io@mfa.gov.ua,pmosce@pmua.at 
http://vienna.mfa.gov.ua/en  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Report on the Activities of the Chairperson-in-Office 

939th Meeting of the Permanent Council, 31 January 2013 

 
• The 30th meeting under the Incident Prevention and Response 

Mechanism took place in Ergneti on 29 January. The participants 
reviewed, inter alia, current security situation and issues related to water 
supply. The next meeting of the IPRM will take place on 22 February. 

• On 21-25 January the Co-Chairs of the Geneva Discussions 
travelled to Tbilisi, Sukhumi and Tskhinvali. The meetings with their 
interlocutors on the ground went in a constructive and friendly 
atmosphere. 
On 1 February, the Co-Chairs will visit Moscow. The OSCE is 
represented by the Special Representative of the Chairperson-in-Office 
for conflicts Ambassador Andrii Deshchytsia. 
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